
Congratulations to our 2023 Graduates! 

 

 

 

Kim Colby – daughter of Tom and Kate Colby – is graduating from Barrington High School and  

will be attending Endicott College in the fall as a graphic design major. 

Lara Nicholson – daughter of Fiona and Jonathan Nicholson – is graduating from Barrington High 

School and will be attending the University of Connecticut to study biomedical 

engineering.  

Max Sylvester – son of Sam and Sharon Sylvester – is graduating from Barrington High School 

and will be attending the College of Charleston in the fall.  

Danielle MacDonald - granddaughter of Helen MacDonald - is graduating from the University of 

New England with a degree in Medical Biology.  She will continue her studies to become 

a Physician’s Assistant. 

Brandon MacDonald and Shaun MacDonald – twin grandsons of Helen MacDonald – both 

graduated from Pepperdine University with degrees in Business. 

 

 

 


